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SANFORD LAW OFFICE, PLLC 

Jo Anne Sanford, Attorney at Law 
 

March 5, 2024 
 
Ms. A. Shonta Dunston, Chief Clerk 
North Carolina Utilities Commission  Via Electronic Filing 
4325 Mail Service Center 
Raleigh, North Carolina 27699-4325 
 

Re: Carolina Water Service, Inc. of North Carolina 
 Docket No. W-100 Sub 67 

Investigation Regarding Consolidation of Water and Wastewater 
Utilities and the Utilization of Uniform Rates 
---Presentation:  Second Technical Conference—March 11, 2024 
 

Dear Ms. Dunston: 

Carolina Water Service Inc. of North Carolina (“CWSNC”), pursuant to the 

Orders of the North Carolina Utilities Commission dated  September 18, 2023 and  

October  17, 2023, hereby files the materials which support its presentation to 

be made at the Commission’s Second Technical Conference.   

The presentation materials are attached; presenting for CWSNC will be 

Matthew Schellinger II,  Regional Director, Financial Planning and Analysis for 

CWSNC.   

I hereby certify that a copy of this filing has been electronically served on 

the parties to Docket No. W-100 Sub 67. 

As always, thank you and your staff for your assistance; please feel free 

to contact me if there are any questions or suggestions. 

 

      Sincerely,  
     
      Electronically Submitted   
      /s/Jo Anne Sanford 
      Sanford Law Office, PLLC 
      State Bar No. 6831 
 

Attorney for Carolina Water Service, 
Inc. of North Carolina 


